
For Immediate Release 
July 26, 2017 
Contact: Rep. Steve Doyle (608) 266-0631 

  
DEMOCRATIC MEMBERS OF THE TASK FORCE ON FOSTER CARE ANNOUNCED 

  
MADISON – Today, State Representative Steve Doyle (D-Onalaska) announced the final four members of 
the  Task Force on Foster Care. Reps. Jill Billings (D-La Crosse), Lisa Subeck (D-Madison), Beth Meyers (D-
Bayfield), and David Crowley (D-Milwaukee) will join Co-Chair Doyle on the Task Force. 
  
“I am excited to work alongside my colleagues on this important task force,” said Co-Chair Doyle. 
“Improving the foster care system in Wisconsin isn’t just a Democratic or Republican issue and I hope 
that we can work together in bipartisan fashion to help children and families in this state.” 
  
The Speaker’s Task Force on Foster Care will hold their first informational hearing on Thursday, July 
27th before beginning their tour of the state to hold public hearings. 
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